
                  OUR LADY QUEEN OF PEACE PRIMARY 

                        
Braeside Road Greystanes  NSW  2145 

Phone: 8842 2600  Fax: 9636 2312  Email: OLQP@parra.catholic.edu.au 

Website: www.olqpgreystanes.catholic.edu.au 

 
7th February 2018 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Stage 3 have started off the year on a high with the recommencement of our exciting BYOD (Bring Your 
Own Device) program.  Once again, we have had a positive beginning to the program in 2018, with the 
majority of students in Year 5 and Year 6 enthusiastically participating. At this stage over 90% of the 
students in both Year 5 and Year 6 are involved in our BYOD program.  
 
Cristian (ICT trainee) and I have been busy ‘enrolling’ the devices so that the students can begin using 
them in class. This process takes approximately ten minutes per device. The enrolment process is 
powering on swiftly, the Year 6 devices are all ready to go now, after needing some slight adjustments, we 
are now moving onto the Year 5 devices and hope to have them all completed by the end of Week 2.  
 
There is a great deal of evidence showing that digital technologies deepen student learning and we look 
forward to educating your children in exciting, stimulating and engaging classrooms. Thank you for your 
support, assistance and patience as we recommence this exciting new program. 
 
 
 
Rita Haddad       Michael Hopley 
Learning Technology Co-ordinator    Principal 
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